Monday - Friday // 9am - 1pm

JANUARY HOURS:

NORMAL HOURS: Monday - Friday // **9am - 3pm**

Office Phone 07 889 5683

OFFICE HOURS



HOLIDAY NEWS



Frozen Meals

To drop off meals for the freezer, please text Melissa Chapman-Smith 027 314 6754

Newsletter Notices

newsletter@morrinsvillebaptist.com
Deadline for notices is
Thursday10am

ROSTERS

Sandra Shewan Dave Johns	Ensn Lock Raewyn Park	Gounting
Colleen Mounsey Jess Wilson	Kelvin Park DiGs	Espresso Coffee
Foster & Duncan	Volunteers	DiGs Duty
Patsy Clark	Sharyn Goodin	Welcome Team
Next week 04.02.18	81.10.82 ysboT	

MAAT 9118 TEAM

Phil Pawley - Senior Pastor Jarrod Hunt - Youth Pastor Murray Edgar - Elder Duncan Peddie - Elder Darren Smith - Elder Mark Flintoff - Operations Mana

Mark Flintoff - Operations Manager Patsy Clark - Ezekiel Trust Kindergarten Supervisor Sharon Flintoff - Global Missions Team Leader

Joe Tiddy - Worship Director Tom Chapman-Smith - DiGs Leader

Justine Cameron - Tuesday Cafe



Connection Café

We have changed days. Connection cafe will now be on Wednesday in the Lounge area. Starts 10am to 11:30am

WELCOME CARD

We would like to know more about you. Welcome cards can be found at the information table in the foyer.

Redeem your welcome card for a Free espresso coffee.

DECEMBER 39

NEEDED - Do you have a couple of hours to help out at the Morrinsville Everybody Shop during the week of Monday 12th Feb through to Friday 16th Feb.

Please pop your name down on the roster which is held at the church office. It is our way to raise money for our Morrinsville Ezekiel Trust which helps our local community.

Please contact Ginni 0212130307 or Alanah at the church office.

Learn Te Reo Māori (a step towards a deeper cultural relationship) Learn how to; pronounce Māori words properly, introduce yourself, ask and answer how someone is, ask and answer where someone is from, ask and say where something is, and more.

Classes are starting again here at the church. Beginners classes will be on Thursday evenings at 7pm to 9pm. Starts 8th February.

Register your interest with Mark Flintoff mark@morrinsvillebaptist.com or 027 955 9265.

28JANUARY

Youth Groups

FUEL Youth (for intermediate aged youth) and ONE8T Youth (for college aged youth) both starts back up on Friday 2nd February, more details to come.

F.U.E.L Youth starts Friday 9th Feb. More details to come

Creche

Creche needs a new leader! Creche is for children aged 0-3 to enable parents to fully engage with the Sunday service. If you think you could be involved, speak to Jo Smith for more info

Audited Financial Accounts Feb 2016 to Jan 2017

The accounts presented at the AGM were not An audited copy because they were not ready on time. However, we have now received the audited copy.

If you wish to have a copy please email treasurer@morrinsvillebaptist.com



Together we bless the lives of others

A massive thanks to <u>YOU</u> our Church family, for all your contributions towards the Christmas Hampers!
We couldn't have done it without your love and generosity!

Garden Lounge Chairs (blue ones).

Just letting everyone know that the admin team are *considering* replacing the blue chairs with more of the black plastic ones. This may help solve two issues.

- (1) **Storage:** the black chairs stack better and take up less of our valuable space, and can be used for any purpose (café table or round table).
- (2) **Maintenance:** the black chairs will not require \$650 upholstery cleaning each year.

Any questions may be directed to Mark Flintoff.

Euthanasia Bill - Family First

Copies are available on the info desk.

If anyone is interested in distributing the pamphlets in your area, please contact Bev Reid at the Knox Church on 889 4518 before Monday 5th February

Global Missions Team

2018 Short Term Missions Trip

Hands on missions experience outside our country and culture

Fiji - 2018 April School Holidays (14-29 April 2018) Approximate cost \$1,800 (all inclusive)

India - September/October 2018 (2 weeks)
Approximate cost \$3,400 (all inclusive)

If you are interested in being part of one of these trips but have not yet put your name down on the list then please contact a member of the GMT or email Sharon at sharon@flintoff.kiwi.nz

Spaces are limited and team planning will get underway soon.







